
 
 
 

INTRODUCTION  
 
 
This publication contains SAFETY BULLETINS which were researched, written, and 
distributed by the Industry Wide Labor-Management Safety Committee for use by the 
motion picture and television industry.  The Industry Wide Labor-Management Safety 
Committee is composed of Guild, Union, and Management representatives active in 
industry safety and health programs. 
 
These SAFETY BULLETINS are guidelines recommended by the Safety Committee.  
They are not binding laws or regulations.  State, federal, and/or local regulations, where 
applicable, override these guidelines.  Modifications in these guidelines should be 
made, as circumstances warrant, to ensure the safety of the cast and crew. 
 
The Committee and these SAFETY BULLETINS are representative of the commitment 
of both Labor and Management to safe practices in the motion picture and television 
industry.  The members of the Committee and all those who contributed to its work have 
devoted a great deal of time and effort to these guidelines because of the importance of 
safety to our industry.   
 
All industry personnel have legal and moral responsibility for safety on the set or 
wherever they may be working.  These SAFETY BULLETINS may be reproduced and 
attached to Call Sheets or otherwise distributed to affected employees. 
 
SAFETY BULLETINS are written or revised to meet new standards or situations.  Your 
questions or suggestions are invited.  Safety is something in which we all have a share.   
 
Contact: 
 
INDUSTRY WIDE LABOR-MANAGEMENT SAFETY COMMITTEE 
2710 WINONA AVENUE 
BURBANK, CALIFORNIA 91504
(818) 565-1656 
 
www.csatf.org 




